
 

 

 

 

Dear students 

I’m thrilled to get started with you and look forward to welcoming you all to the school in 
August. I’m happy and excited about the group you are and will become, and curious to 
follow you throughout these coming years. 

Some more information about the semester will follow before the end of the month of 
June. 

 

Enjoy the summer and see you soon. 

Rasmus Ölme 

Head of Dance Copenhagen 

The Danish National School of Performing Arts 

 

 

 

 


